
From: Earley, Jimmy
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Fletcher, Tom <fletcher@cio.sc.gov>

Date: 3/13/2013 10:13:48 AM
Subject: RE: SLIGP

Christian, please list Tom Fletcher as POC:
 
Tom Fletcher
Director of Network Services
DSIT
4430 Broad River Road
Columbia, South Carolina  29210
(803) 896-0404
 
Thanks, Jimmy
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2013 9:44 AM

To: Earley, Jimmy

Subject: RE: SLIGP
 
                OK, thanks – I’m drafting now.  I’ll name DSIT as the entity…do you want to be POC or should it be Tom?  
Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Earley, Jimmy 

Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2013 9:32 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Cc: Earley, Jimmy; Fletcher, Tom

Subject: RE: SLIGP
 
Christian, I believe we need the grant application letter in order to file.  It should be addressed to:
 
Mr. Larry Strickling, Administrator
National Telecommunications & Information Technology Administration
1401 Constitution Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C.   20230
 
Thanks for your help.
 
Jimmy
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2013 8:23 AM

To: Earley, Jimmy
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Subject: SLIGP

 
Jimmy,
 
                Do you need a designation letter or anything else from us in order to get the application filed, or are you OK?
  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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